ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day



Richard Kelley, Principal Erin Brandstatt, Assistant Principal Melissa Suttle, Counselor Loritta Grider, Secretary

Phone 806.383.8621

FAX 806.381.7814

March 2, 2015

Mr. Owen,

I recommend the following educators be given an additional year on their current ONE-YEAR TERM contract extending through the 2015 - 2016 school year:

Cindy Wilson	1-8 Teacher	Chante Ochoa	EC-4 Teacher
Shelly Nebhut	1-8 Teacher	Tamra Haidle	EC-4 Teacher
Patricia Darnall	EC-6 Teacher	Missy Treiber	1-8 Teacher
Judy Kutin	EC-8 Teacher	Amy Restine-Taylor	r Speech Therapist
Beth Ledoux	EC-12 PE Teacher	Whitney Wilburn	EC-4 Teacher
Marjorie Silvers	EC-8 Teacher	Joi McMurray	PK-6 Teacher
Donna Strange	1-8 Teacher	Shirley Armbruster	1-8 Teacher
Keri Melban	1-8 Teacher	Alicia Smith	EC-4 Teacher
Laura Hendrickson	EC-12 Music Tchr	Jo Gonzalez	EC-12 SpEd Teacher
Kim Cobos	EC-12 SpEd Tchr	Shay Taylor	Dyslexia Therapist
Misty Dawson	Reading Intervention		

I recommend the following educators be given a ONE-YEAR PROBATIONARY contract extending through the 2015 - 2016 school year:

Joanna Foster	EC-6 Teacher	Natasha McDaniel	EC-6 Teacher
Kendra Tatro	EC-6 Teacher	Kristina Willis	EC-4 Teacher
Mollie Callen	EC-6 Teacher	Kathryn Traves	1-8 Teacher
Randy Brooks	EC-12 SpEd Tchr	Candy Patterson	EC-4 Teacher
Audra Medellin	EC-6 Teacher	Sasha Smith	EC-6 Teacher
Stephannie Owen	EC-6 Teacher		

I recommend the following educator be given an additional year on her current TWO-YEAR TERM contract extending through the 2016 - 2017 school year:

Reagan Meadows

Diagnostician

I recommend the following educator be given a TWO-YEAR COUNSELOR'S TERM contract extending through the 2016 - 2017 school year:

Melissa Suttle

Counselor

Each of the educators listed above are subject to assignment and/or reassignment.

Richard Kelley, Principal